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1. Cynthia Matson

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Parkwood

4. SlingoCin@aol.com

5. 03/23/2015

6. 145th Street Staion Subarea Plan

7. My husband and I have lived in our house in Shoreline since 1972. We are west of the freeway and
 north of 155th. We do NOT support this rezone proposal. Please listen to the people who are
 speaking for all of us who do not want to lose our homes because of this radical rezoning. We can
 understand some rezoning near the light rail station, but not this far reaching rezoning which will
 needless displace hundreds of people. We especially question why our culdesac is included in the
 rezoning, since it appears that 
you have included more depth in the rezoning just to include our culdesac, when the block just to
 the west of our culdesac (N 156th Place) is not subject to rezoning under this plan. Can someone
 please explain this to us? With all the rezoning being done on 185th, do you really need more on
 155th too? 
Please reconsider this plan!!! Please listen to the people who are affected by it!

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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